Dear Parent/Carer,

Welcome back! We hope you have had a relaxing and
peaceful summer break. We have already enjoyed catching
up over the holidays and have settled in brilliantly already!
The children are very excited for a jam-packed year full of
fun and exciting new topics.

Your child’s reading record should already have come home
by now in your child’s book bag. Regular home reading helps
Year 2 children practice and reinforce the reading skills they
learn in school. At this age, children are transitioning from
learning to read, to reading to learn. Frequent practice helps
improve their fluency, accuracy, and comprehension. As well
as this, regular home reading fosters a love of reading,
- boosts self-confidence and increases focus and

PE concentration.

Tue$day and Please don't hesitate to come and see me either before or
after school if you have any questions or queries, we are

WedneSdC'V always available for a quick chat at the end of the day or,

alternatively, you can arrange an appointment via the School

Office.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mr Lyons and Miss Ashcroft
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Pay willbein & Open Classroom

the Summer

Books will be changed twice a week
You are welcome to come into
school on Monday (8™), between
sign the reading record to show your 3.20pm and 3.45pm, to look

around your child’s new
classroom.

on a Monday and Thursday. Please

child has completed the book.
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